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Rison, Christopher

From: McManus, Mark W CIV USN NAVFAC SE JAX FL (USA) <mark.w.mcmanus3.civ@us.navy.mil>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 10:18 AM
To: Rison, Christopher
Subject: Pinecastle Airspace Briefing

Christopher, 
Greetings from NAS Jacksonville!   

I have recently travelled down to Lake County and Putnam Counties to brief their Planning Boards on 
Pinecastle Operations and Airspace.  I was then asked to provide the same briefing to the Lake County 
BOCC.  This was in support of both counties updating their Comp Plan to ensure that Pinecastle information is 
current and accurate.     

Would Marion County like a similar presentation?  We tailor the presentation to your county an include an 
overview of the range complex and the Navy’s recommendations on development due to the different Range 
Compatibility Zones.  The entire presentation is approximately 15 minutes plus any time to answer 
questions.      

We conclude the briefing with an invitation to the audience to visit Pinecastle Ragne Operations Center to see 
how the range operates.    

For the Planning Board, I will bring the Range Director to speak to the range.  For presentations to the BOCC, I 
will bring the Commanding Officer of the Pinecastle Range to speak to the importance of Pinecastle Range to 
the training of our military forces.   

Please let me know if this is something you would like to schedule. 

Very respectfully, 
Mark   

Mark McManus 
NAS JAX and Naval Station Mayport CPLO 
Office:  904-542-3737 
Cell:  904-762-5997 
mark.w.mcmanus3.civ@us.navy.mil 
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